
Friends of Kessingland Church of England Primary 

Academy

Cake Sale

Tuesday 22nd May
Our next Cake Bring and Buy Sale will be on Tuesday 22nd May in 
the playground straight after school, so let’s get the whole family 

baking…

There will be a Nursery sale at 11.45am in the EYFS playground.

All donations gratefully received big or small. 

There will be a reward of house points for the house who donates 
the most cakes for the sale. 

Please bring your cakes (clearly marked with the house name) to 
the school office on the morning of 22nd May. 

Currently we are raising money towards equipment and trips for the children with our 
overall goal to astro-turf our multi use games area, so this can be moved onto the field to 

allow the children to use the area all year around.

Many thanks Friends

We are still looking for more members. The more volunteers we have, the more 
opportunities your children will have. Please support us if you can.

Our next meeting: Friday 8th June 1.30pm at school. 


